
 Town Manager’s Update 
March 14, 2024

 
 
Announcements 
 

• The Assessing Office would like to remind residents that the deadline to file for Property Tax 
Exemptions and Veterans tax credits is April 15th.  

• 2024 dog licenses are now available at the Town Clerk’s office. Per NH State law, all owners 
of dogs four months and older are required to license their dog by May 1st.  Owners must 
present a valid rabies certificate and a neutering or spaying certificate, if applicable.  
If you no longer have your dog, please contact the Town Clerk’s office at 424-3651 so that 
we may update our records.    
 

• Come and join the Merrimack Parks & Recreation Department next Saturday March 23rd for 
the 32nd Annual Easter Egg Hunt at Wasserman Park. For this year's event, we have 6,500 
Easter eggs ready to hand out and each group has a specific time slot for their Easter Egg 
Hunt as follows:  

o SPECIAL NEEDS 10:10 AM  
o AGES 1 - 3: 10:30 AM  
o AGES 4 - 5: 10:50 AM  
o AGES 6 - 7: 11:10 AM  
o AGES 8 -10: 11:30 AM  

 
For complete details visit www.merrimackparksandrec.org or call 603-882-1046 

 
• Spring is here and the Wastewater Treatment Facility would like to let residents know that 

compost is ready to be sold or given away.  For residents with a non-hydraulic dump vehicle 
the compost is free, with a hydraulic vehicle it is $5.00 per yard. Required forms and details 
can be found on the Town website or by calling the Wastewater Facility at 603-883-8196. 

 
• The first Hazardous Waste Collection Day of the season is Saturday April 20th from 8am to 

12pm  at the Nashua Public Works Garage at 9 Stadium Drive, Nashua. The cost is $15.00 
per vehicle, this covers up to 10 gallons or 20 pounds of waste. Cash or check made payable 
to NRSWMD is accepted.  

 
• There is a brand new Planet Aid Collection Box at the Recycling Transfer Center in place for 

this weekend. 
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